
 
 

Christmas & Public Holidays – Changes to Closing Times 
December 2014 / January 2015 

Trainers and Owners please note that over the holiday period in December 2014 & January 2015 
the RQ Racing Office closing times will be adjusted on the below dates due to public holidays 
when the RQ Offices will be closed: 

- Thursday 25 December 2014 (Christmas Day) 
- Friday 26 December 2014 (Boxing Day Public Holiday) 
- Thursday 1 January 2015 (New Years Day Public Holiday) 

As such, the following notifications and acceptances have been varied as below: 

Race Acceptances 

 Albion Park Saturday 27/12/2014 – close 10.00am 
Monday 22 December. 
 

 Albion Park Tuesday 30/12/2014 – close 10.00am 
Wednesday 24 December. 
 

 Redcliffe Wednesday 31/12/2014 – close 10.00am 
Monday 29 December. 
 

 Albion Park Tuesday 6/01/2015 – close 10.00am 
Wednesday 31 December. 
 

Driver Notifications 

 Albion Park Saturday 27/12/2014 - close 9:00am 
Tuesday 23 December. 

 
 Albion Park Friday 2/01/2015 - close 9:00am 

Wednesday 31 December. 

 
 Albion Park Saturday 3/01/2015 - close 9:00am 

Wednesday 31 December. 
 

Trial Acceptances 

 Albion Park Friday 2/01/2015 – close 10.00am 
Wednesday 31 December. 

 
All other closing times not indicated above remain as per the normal schedule 

 
 For further information please contact the RQ Racing Office on (07) 3869 9774. 


